
Karen  Edwards

From:

Sent:

Subject:

Michael  Behrendt

Monday,  July  12,  2021  4:37  PM

Main  Street  #19  - impact  on fire  services

To the  Planning  Board,

Please  see the  comments  from  the  Fire  Department  about  impacts  of  the  proposed  parking  lot

at 19  Main  Street  on fire  services.  Robin  reminded  me about  the  request  made  earlier.

Michael  Behrendt

Durham  Town  Planner

Town  of  Durham

8 Newmarket  Road

Durham,  NH 03824

(603)  868-8064

www.ci.durham.nh.us

From:  O'Sullivan,  Brendan  (DFD) [mailto:Brendan.OSullivan.DFD@unh.edu]
Sent:  Friday,  July  09, 2021 10:46  PM
To: David Emanuel

Cc: Michael Behrendt;  Randall  Trull

Subject:  Re: Main Street  #19  - impact  on fire services

Good  Evening  Michael,

I researched  passenger  vehicle fires from 7/7/18-7/9/21  and found  we had 8. Based on this
quantity  across  a three  year  period,  I would  not  anticipate  the  #19  Main  St. Parking  lot

expansion  posing  an impact  on fire  services.

Thank  You,

Brendan

Brendan  J. O'Sullivan

Fire Marshal

Durham  Fire Department

51 College  Rd.

Durham  NH 03824

603.862.2522

Brendan,OSullivan.DFD@unh.edu
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